
Hmong Language Class Fall 2019 – Fall 2021 

Hmong Language Class was designed in response to a survey conducted in 2018 that showed Hmong 

families interest in preserving the Hmong language and culture. Since then we have offered 4 semesters 

of Hmong language classes, fall 2019, fall 2020, spring 2021, fall 2021, serving approximately 175 

students. We saw an increase in participation from families outside of the Fox Cities region when we 

switched to a virtual learning environment in 2020, reaching families in Colorado, California, and other 

Midwest states. This semester, I translated a hello/goodbye song in Hmong and taught the students how 

to sing it. The students were able to sing the song in Hmong all by themselves by the end of the 

semester and that’s what I’m most proud of! 

 

 Pa Ja Yang Hmong Family Outreach Specialist  
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